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Risk Management Trust Board 
Notice of Possible Quorum 

Tuesday, May 12, 2020 
4:00 p.m. 

Financial Services Conference Room 
20 E. 6th Street, 2nd Floor 

Tempe, Arizona 
 

Members of the Risk Management Trust Board have been invited to attend a 
virtual training event at which a quorum of the Board may be present.  The 
Board will not be conducting city business nor will any legal action be taken. 
This is a training event only and not a public meeting.   
 
Questions regarding this notice may be emailed to susan_buck@tempe.gov  

 
 
 

mailto:susan_buck@tempe.gov

